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From: Kim Heacox
To: Smith, Jedediah R (CED)
Subject: Xunaa Borough petition
Date: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 5:37:00 PM
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Date: February 27, 2024

To: Local Boundary Commission

Division of Community and Regional Affairs

Alaska Department of Commerce, Community, and Economic Development

550 West 7th Street, Suite 1650

Anchorage, Alaska 99501-3510

 

RE: Petition to Incorporate the Xunaa Borough and Dissolve the City of
Hoonah

I have been a resident of Gustavus since 1996 and wholly agree with the City
of Gustavus’ well-considered Resolution CY24-05, passed and approved on
the 20th of February, 2024, that the Local Boundary Commission should
deny the Xunaa Borough petition.

Sincerely,

Melanie Heacox

P.O. Box 359

Gustavus, AK  99826
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